
 
VISITOR RESTRICTIONS 

 
For the health and protection of our patients,  

 Hospital staff and the community,  
The following 

VISITOR RESTRICTIONS  
Are currently recommended:  

 

 

People age 12 or younger, or those with a fever, cough, body 
aches, sore throat, or who are immunocompromised should 
not visit the hospital or hospital affiliated clinics, unless you 

are seeking healthcare. 
 
 

Visitor Health:  
 

For your health and convenience,   we have hand sanitizer dispensers located in all patient 
rooms and throughout the facility.  
  
Visitors should wash their hands before and after visiting a patient.  Please use soap and water, 
or the alcohol-based hand sanitizers located throughout the facility.  
 
Visitors should cough or sneeze into a tissue, and then dispose of the tissue.  Please use your 
shirt sleeve if a tissue is not available.  
 

Other Important Information: 
 
You may communicate with patients in Russell Medical by placing a direct call to their room.  If 
you know your patient’s room number, you may call directly by dialing 329-7 (room number).  
Example:  329-7291.  You may also call our switchboard at 256-329-7100 to be connected.  
 
It is possible that you may see hospital staff members wearing masks while caring for patients. 
In addition, you will also see healthcare workers washing their hands frequently.  This is to help 
protect our healthcare workers so that they remain healthy and available to care for our 
patients.  
 
 

 


